23 January 2017

Dear Parents & Caregivers

[bookmark: _GoBack]Although most NCEA students have their course details confirmed there may be some changes due to exam results. Therefore additional course discussion/confirmation will be available on Tuesday 31st January 9.30am – 2.30pm. Please ring the school and make an appointment with Mr Campbell if this is required.

Teachers Only Day will start at 9am.

School resumes on Thursday 2nd February for all pupils at 8.45am. Buses will run as normal. 

Uniform items will be delivered to the school on Monday 30th January.

Text Books and Graphics packs for students in Years 9-13 can be purchased from the school office once school has commenced and all student courses have been confirmed. Teachers will advise students what is required for their course and the price of the books.

 
